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MARCH 2017 Newsletter 

 
❖ HOA Board Elections were held January 23, 2017. All Board members volunteered 

for another year and were unanimously approved. 

❖ Annual HOA Dues were due February 28th, 2017. Only three dues remaining.  

 

❖ An ACC Committee Walk-about is planned for March. Please keep in mind that any 

ACC Committee notifications help to keep our community a beautiful and inviting 

place to live.  

❖ The Annual Community Easter Egg Hunt and Festivities will be held Saturday, April 15 

at 4:00 pm in the Isbell Cul-de-sac. It will be a little different than past years, so 

please review the event flyer to be distributed in April.   

❖ The Annual Community Yard Sale is scheduled for Saturday, April 22. 

❖ Safety Reminder – We have many young children and pets in the neighborhood. 
Please obey the posted speed limit and look out for pedestrians, cyclists, and 
hazards. 

❖ Find our group on  Canterbury Glen for up to date information and community 
activity photos and posts. 

 

Please remember to pick up after your pet. 
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